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Ed Mazer

From: Ed Mazer, Communications Committee <Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:22 AM

To: Edward & Charlene Mazer

Subject: Meet and Greet for New Master HOA Board Members

 

 

  

 

Meet and Greet 

the New Master HOA 

Board Members 

Club House Dinning Room 

  

  

For 2025, we have 4 open board positions to fill.  Only 4 individuals submitted 
intent to serve papers, so therefore, there will be no board officer elections this 
year.  Those four individuals will be appointed at the annual meeting.  Those 
individuals are Rich Toscano, Ed Mazer, Paul Green, and Ed Serra. 
  
In the past, the RCC has conducted a candidate forum and meet & greet 
sessions so residents could gain more information and insights into the 
candidates.  As we won’t having an election this year, it has been decided to 
instead have a “Meet the Board” session.  Event will take place Monday, 
March 3, 2025, from 5:30 – 7:00 PM at the Rosedale clubhouse dining 
room.  Residents are encouraged to stop by and meet with the board members 
and share any concerns or questions you may have. 
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